

	Text17: Dear Valued Client, 
Thank you for trusting me to help you find the best plan for you! 
As the yearly Annual Enrollment Period approaches, I wanted to reach out and explain to you the changes that are coming to Medicare Part D Prescription Plans. You may be aware that Part D is made up of different phases, and your financial responsibility changes based on these phases. Beginning in 2025, the Coverage Gap phase (also known as the “donut hole”) has been eliminated and the out of pocket deductible for drugs in a plan’s formulary is now capped at $2,000 instead of $8,000.
Additionally, beginning in 2025, all Medicare Part D plan sponsors are required to offer the option of paying for out of pocket medications through capped monthly payments instead of all at once. 
Due to the changes to Part D regulations, insurance companies may need to make changes to their drug formulary and cost structures. Your premium may change. As your local, trusted licensed agent, please call me with any questions.  
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